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Government submission to the Economic Development Committee Issues Paper No. 2 - Inquiry into the road safety benefits of fixed speed cameras.
Minister for Transport
Minister for Police, Corrective Services and Emergency Services

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]In March 2010 the Economic Development Committee (Committee) launched an inquiry into the road safety benefits of fixed speed cameras.
2. The Committee released Issues Paper No. 2 – Inquiry into the road safety benefits of fixed speed cameras, to stimulate debate and to guide submissions to the Inquiry.
3. Fixed speed cameras are a part of a key road safety program in Queensland and the Queensland government submission to the Inquiry provides background on the use of fixed speed cameras to address the problem of speeding in Queensland. 
4. The Government submission responds to each of the Inquiry’s questions in turn, outlining: 
· the role of fixed speed cameras in Queensland speed management; the use of signage to encourage speed compliance; 
· various measures of fixed speed camera effectiveness; 
· criteria for site selection; matching fixed camera types to specific road environments; 
· fixed speed cameras as part of the government’s proportionate response to speeding (and other offences), and 
· new technologies being adopted or investigated to reduce speed-related crash risk in Queensland.
5. Cabinet endorsed the Queensland Government submission to the Economic Development Committee Inquiry into the road safety benefits of fixed speed cameras.

6. Attachments
· Queensland government submission to the Inquiry into the road safety benefits of fixed speed cameras
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